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YEAR 6 LEARNING NEWS 
 Highlights of the Week 

 

Christmas came early in year 6 on 

Wednesday afternoon when we made 

our Christmas cards for this year.  We 

even listened to Christmas music while 

we worked!  Keep an eye out for the 

order forms coming home soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English, the children have been 

planning, writing, editing and publishing 

their own stories based on ‘Holes’.  We 

have been focusing on writing cohesive 

stories in paragraphs. 

 

Our maths has focused on place value 

but next week we will be moving onto 

addition, subtraction, multiplication and 

division.  Keep practising those times 

tables! 
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Forest Schools 

 

Next week the children will be 

spending a day in Forest Schools on 

either Wednesday or Thursday. 

Remember to send them with 

appropriate kit – the weather is 

looking like rain - so waterproofs 

please. 

Information for Parents 
 

Dates for the diary 

 

27th and 28th September – Forest School 

2nd October – Sports Crew Training 

16th and 18th October – Parents Evening 

23rd October – Half Term 

30th October – INSET Day 

1st -3rd November – High Ashurst 

9th November – Junior Citizen 

14th November – Road to RIAT Workshop 

20th November – Bikeability Week 

29th and 30th November – Forest School 

13th December – Panto Trip 

15th December – End of Term 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any worries or concerns. 


